
Deep River Library Board of Trustees 
 
Meeting Minutes October 1, 2012 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by AC Proctor 
 
Members present: AC Proctor, Jim Davis, Louise Cowen, Michelle Emfinger, Rolf Peterson, Pat 
Risinit, Skip Routh and Library Director Ann Paietta. Peggy Maraschiello was excused. 
 
Edited Minutes of September 10, 2012 approved. 
 
Treasurer's Report 
Received a check for $250 from the Lion’s Club for Large Print and Audio Books.  
 
Correspondence 
Thank you sent to the Lion’s Club and a Thank You to Shirley Jones for the donation.  
 
Library Director's report 
Reader’s choice book discussion next time. 
Foreign Film series continues this Friday; first Friday of the month 
Paranormal talk planned for October 27 
5

th
 graders will get a ghost tour this fall 

Centerline Balance program Saturday, October 13 at noon 
Discussed holding an open house during the holiday season, tentatively December 6, 6pm -9pm. 
AC will work on some posters.  
Almost all of the Library book bags have been sold. AC will look into ordering more.  
New sign is in place, will request a spotlight on the sign.  
 
Committee Reports:  
House and Grounds – in discussion with the town on clearing the side lawn in preparation for the 
memorial garden.  
 
 
Old business:  
 
 
New business: 
Personnel 
Discussed library staffing and needs relative to increased circulation over the past 5 years; 
particularly need for someone to work on children’s programming. 
 
Next meeting November 5, 2012 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:52pm  
 


